Your Lordship herein a copy of the note addressed
by Mr. Coxdell Hull to the Japanese Awbassador on
July 26th announcing the United States Covernment's
desire that the Treaty between the United States

and Japan of February 2lst 1911 be terminated
in 8ix months time.

I have the honour tov be,
with the highest respect,
Wy Lord,
Your Lordship's most obedient,
humble servant,

(8GD) R.C.LIEDSAY,

The Right Honoumrable
The Viscount Halifax, K.G.,
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